
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
  Dear parents, 

It has been a fabulous beginning with your children, I was extremely excited to welcome all of them into      

our Islamic class and we also had lots to learn. I am looking forward for your support and cooperation. 

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

We will soon celebrate Hajj and Eid ul Adha may Allah answer all your prayers on those Holy days. In line 

with this great occasion, Y3 group will learn the Hajj rituals next weak commencing (28-09-14) 

 

 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 
 
 
 

  Hajj celebration 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Learn the retuals of 
Hajj 

 
Make a poster with the name of Allah (Al-
Hadi ) . 
 
 

 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

www.en.islamway.com 

www.islamweb.net 

www.guidedways.com 

http://quran.com/87 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 


